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Numeracy


Some of the work will include: 


Solving problems, involving all operations, fractions and decimals


Recognising decimal equivalents of a range of fractions and decimals


Rounding whole numbers to the nearest 10, 100 and 1000, and rounding decimal numbers to the nearest whole number


Plotting and translating 2D shapes on a grid


Interpreting different types of data


Counting in negative numbers, tenths and hundredths


Recalling multiplication and division facts for the 7, 8 and 9 times tables





Literacy


Responding to, performing and writing our own poetry


Newspaper reports, retelling the events of the Titanic disaster


Information texts, based on the topic of dinosaurs





Guided reading sessions will focus on: 


Looking for ‘clues’ in a text – use of inference


Identifying features of different types of texts


Using new vocabulary, found in books we have read, in our own writing





Writing skills will include:  


Linking paragraphs


Using a range of sentence types for different purposes


Using commas to mark complex 


sentences
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Other





History/Geography – The events of the Titanic Disaster, and 20th Century entertainment aboard the ship


R.E – Holy books in Christianity and Hinduism   


ICT – Creating a Silent Movie, inspired by the ‘Titanic’ topic


P.E – Indoor PE/Football with Manchester United(Tuesday/Friday - Please have P.E kits in school all week)


Art/DT – Cross stitch, inspired by the ‘Titanic’ topic











Key Notes





Information about weekly homework has been provided in an additional letter, and will also be on the school blog. The first homework of the Summer term will be given out on Friday, 21st April.


Year 4 will be going on a school trip on the Monday 3rd July. Details of this will be provided later this term.

















